
Comment from Anonymous 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 31, 2022 

In addition to the proposed safety considerations, large vehicles ought to be tested with crash test 

dummies outside them. The hoods and grills of many vehicles are unnecessarily high, making 

them much deadlier upon impact and limiting visibility. 
 


